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Dear AC member

Since we last met in April, much has happened... Brexit, a new Prime Minister, a new Home Secretary,
possibly a new leader of the opposition... amongst other things. Whilst we don’t know the effects of these
things, we do know the role that the Surveillance Camera Code has played in ensuring that surveillance
systems in public places are used proportionately, transparently and effectively.

So, | have so prepared an update as we look farward to our summer breaks on the achievements in
promoting the Code — see attached. As my advisory body, it is important that you are kept up to

date. This update is the pre-cursor to a more detailed discussion in the autumn. [t is worth remembering
that these are only highlights — there are lots of other things such as the speeches and meetings, the
ongoing work on the operational guidance, or the response to the burgeoning inbox that are not
mentioned.

That said, happy reading and | hope you enjoy a well deserved break over the summer. |look forward to
seeing you on 19 September.

Kind regards

Tony
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